
 

DECEMBER 23 REPORT  

 

Archaeologist’s ‘finds’ on the Applegate site were described to us by 

Bartek Cichy from Kent Archaeology at our December meeting; it 

was amazing to see evidence of industry, settlement and trackways 

from thousands of years from the past. 

 Everyone present was given a copy of site maps, a list of  

spot-dating of the pottery and a list of coin finds in Borden plus a map 

showing the site of a Roman ‘Dig’ between The Street and Borden 

Lane. 

Members and visitors were then invited to take a look at a display of 

many of the ‘finds’. 

Our 2024 programme is now available and subscriptions are due (£5) 
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